
The Banta Unified School
Board of Trustees

Is pleased to announce that

Rechelle Pearlman 

Will upon approval become the new Superintendent 
Beginning July 1, 2021

The Board of Trustees will take action to approve the hiring of Rechelle Pearlman at their 
next regular Board Meeting on June 10, 2021, at 7:00 pm at the school district office.

In her career, Mrs. Pearlman has served as a site principal for the River Islands 
Academies, as well as a site principal for the Banta Elementary School.  Mrs. Pearlman 
taught for twenty-three years in the Tracy Unified School District, teaching 3rd through 
6th-grade students. Although she misses the classroom, Mrs. Pearlman still stays 
connected to students, by focusing on equity to eliminate barriers to student success and 
achievement.  Mrs. Pearlman will be completing her Ed. Doctorate in Organizational 
Leadership, from Grand Canyon University this fall. 

Mrs. Pearlman states that she has loved working in the River Islands Community and is 
looking forward to serving Banta Unified School District and its community for many 
years to come. Promoting student success through collaboration with families, 
community members, and staff will be her focus as Superintendent to the Banta Unified 
School District.  “Rechelle Pearlman has been an excellent educational leader while she 
served as principal at both the STEAM Academy in the River Islands area, and before 
that at Banta Elementary School,” expressed Joshua Anderson, Banta Elementary School 
District Board President.  “We are so pleased that she has agreed to come lead the District 
that she has been an integral part of for so many years.”


